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   21 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Please find attached a letter from Anne Lemon , QIO,  updating parents about the HT arrangements for after Christmas   
 
As you will be aware from the letter sent last week the school will be closed to pupils on Tuesday 10th and Tuesday 17th January. 
This is due to strike action by teachers.  
 
Please click on the link below for a SWAY presentation showcasing some of the fun activities we have enjoyed this term. There 
are photographs and videos for you to enjoy. Thank you to the Primary seven pupils for putting this together.  
 
https://sway.office.com/xycDF1DJ0HDNdjzR?ref=Link  
 
Thank you to everyone for your kind words, good wishes, and gifts on my retirement. The children gave me a lovely surprise 
today with their singing, poems, stories, and memories. I was impressed by their creativity and talent as well as their ability to 
keep the surprise plan a secret!  
  
As I said earlier, I have thoroughly enjoyed my time as Head Teacher here at Dunbarney and I will miss working with the 
fantastic staff team, the lovely children and the families and community.  
 
 
Wishing you all a Happy Christmas and a Peaceful and Prosperous New Year  
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Mary Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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